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Check out page 10  for the Ma rdi 

Gra s party.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      TEQUILA ROSE IN  MARCH, SEE PAGE 11  
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Attention Members: We hope you will 
support our advertiserséthey 

support this Bulletin. Mention our 
Newsletter when you contact them. 

The MBCA, the San Diego Section, its 
Officers, members, MBUSA, smart 

GmbH, and AMG, however, make no 
inference, that advertising 

in this Bulletin implies approval of 
their products or services. 

Is your membership due for renewal? 
Don't let it expire and miss out 

on the fun we have in the 
MBCA - San Diego Section 

More than a Car Club. We're a Community. TM 

January 2020 

EVENTS SCHEDULE & SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
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MEMBER OF THE YEAR, PETE LOBNER 
 
Every year the Board of Directors selects a member of our section who 

has contributed to the success of our section and most importantly 
made having fun in enjoying our automobiles and the company the 
people who drive and own them. This year Pete was unanimously 

selected for this honor. Pete and Jen  though not on the board 
contribute to making our events fun , entertaining and provide us with 

suggested activities that we all enjoy.  
 
 

 
 

President Victoria Mazelli 
presents Pete with his 
plaque of recognition . 

       
 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS PETE  
 

During the gift exchange  Pete was rewarded by having his gift taken away no less than five time.  The 
veterans believe this is a record for having a gift taken away.  I nitially ,  thoughts that a disgruntled 
member who was not chosen for member of the year  were doing this , but a thorough investigation 

determine d this was not the case, he just kept getting nice things that others wanted.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pg 2 Jan  2020   STAR BULLETIN SAN DIEGO SECTION NEWSLETTER 

Pete gets 
a nice 

Mercedes -
Benz 

coffee mug  

Not so fast 
Pete and 

there goes 
his mug to 

Lydia  

Wrong, 
someone 

wanted his 
nutcracker 
characters.  

Did Pete get 
to keep this 

one?    

No one will 
want this!  

 



 

 

    THE SAN DIEGO SECTION CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 
 

 

Holding our banner are incoming President Diana Kruse, Vice President  Ant h ony Ockunzzi 
and outgoing President Victoria Mazelli . 

What a celebration we had for the Holiday Party, there was a beautiful 

Christmas Tree, festive decorations, great food and pres ents to die for. O ur 
Regional Director, Bud Cloninger and his lovely bride Dee joined us for the 
day.  

The decorations 
were arranged by 
Carol, Diana and 

Victoria.  

 

 

 

 

 

Diana made a slide 

show presentation of 
our past yearsô 
activities .  This photo 

is from our Ramona 
winery car show and   

lunch  
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The gift table is loaded with surprises, wonder what is in the big box? Guess we will find out 
in a bit. The gift exchange is just that a lot of exchanging . 

Guests began to arrive right at the  appointed time and an attempt was made to get photos by the 
Christmas Tree with some succe ss. 
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Joan  Ward  Bea and Tony M oras  Janette Hay and 
Bob Gunthorp  

Debra Lopez  and 
Joey Costa  

Diana Kruse   

Eda and Alan Adelman   

Gary Jarvis   Cheryl and Rudy 
Hradecky   


